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2012 Hunting Season . 2nd Newsletter

Hi everyone

As we approach the middle of the season I thought we would add few words and pictures to let everyone know how the season has been progressing to date.

We have spent considerable time and effort in our Dande East area with focus on new roads and anti poaching and the rewards have been fantastic!! The East was considered an early season elephant area only however we have shot some fantastic trophies there apart from the outstanding elephants. To mention but a few, there are a couple of great sable and kudu and an exceptionally good buffalo and quite a few “rats and mice!” Next week we set off to put in three boreholes that will pump water year round into several pans which we are confident will really turn the East into a well sort after area in the Zambezi Valley!

The DSA has been very good also with some nice buff and leopard coming out also! As a whole the season has got off to a great start and we expect the rest of the season to follow in the same vein. Below are a few pictures for you to enjoy!

Elephant Bulls
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Buffalo
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Leopard
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Sable
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Kudu
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Warthogs
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Bits ‘n Pieces 
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Good hunting from all at CMS! Cheers Buzz










